
   

  

   

 

 

 

18 March 2016 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

The New Zealand Post Primary Teachers' Association, the Ministry of Education, the University of 
Auckland and Teach First New Zealand Trust have reached an agreement on future employment 
processes involving the Teach First NZ programme. 

All parties agree it is important that there are appropriate appointment processes in our schools. To 
ensure that the appointment process is robust Teach First NZ has agreed that Teach First NZ 
participants will now apply and be considered for jobs in schools alongside other teachers.   

This decision will not have any effect on existing Teach First NZ participants and schools that employ 
them.  

All parties are pleased to have reached agreement on this issue. This resolves all current concerns 
between the Ministry of Education and PPTA over the Teach First NZ programme. 

 

Please contact: 

Ministry of Education 
media.team@education.govt.nz 

NZPPTA 
Bronwyn Cross, Deputy General Secretary 
Level 5, 60 Willis Street  
Wellington New Zealand 
+64 4 9134222 
+64 21740080 
bcross@ppta.org.nz 
 
Teach First NZ 
Shaun Sutton, Chief Executive 
+64 (0) 9 972 9242 
+64 (0) 21 260 6542 
shaun.sutton@teachfirstnz.org 
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The University of Auckland 
Professor Graeme Aitken, Dean, Faculty of Education and Social Work 
+64 9 373 7999, extn. 48821 
g.aitken@auckland.ac.nz 
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